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PUBLICLY HELD CORPORATION 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

MLOG S.A. (“MLOG” or “Company”), in compliance with the provisions of CVM Resolution nº 

44/2021 and subsequent amendments, announces to its shareholders and the market in general 

that, as of March 25th, 2024, BTG PACTUAL SERVIÇOS FINANCEIROS S/A DTVM (“BTG Pactual” or 

“New Bookkeeper”) will become the depositary financial institution of the book-entry shares issued 

by the Company, replacing ITAÚ CORRETORA DE VALORES S.A (“Itaucor”).  

Therefore, as of that date, service to holders of shares held in custody in the book-entry 

environment (“Book-entry Shareholder” or “Shareholder”) will be conducted by BTG Pactual 

through the e-mail escrituracao.acao@btgpactual.com. In order to ensure proper service by the 

New Bookkeeper, the Shareholder must keep their registration data updated with BTG Pactual. In 

view of this, the Company kindly requests all its Shareholders to contact BTG Pactual for the 

necessary updates. 

Due to the migration process, between March 18th, 2024 and March 22th, 2024, services to 

Shareholders for the following procedures will be temporarily suspended:  

i. Position inquiries,  

ii. Transfers of shares outside the stock exchange,  

iii. Transfer of custody,  

iv. Registration update, and  

v. Registration of encumbrances, among others.  

 

Regarding share transfer orders (custody shifts) that have been blocked by Itaucor without the 

respective deposit having taken place, Itaucor will transfer the blocks to BTG Pactual and these 

blocks will remain valid until the respective due date.  

It is worth mentioning that this change will not imply any modification to the rights granted to the 

shares, including dividends and any capital remuneration. Likewise, future payments will be made 

in the same checking account previously indicated by the Shareholder.  

Lastly, we inform that the income report for the fiscal year of 2023 will be issued by Itaucor. 

For further information, contact the Investor Relations Department through the e-mail 

ri@mlog.com.br. 

 

Rio de Janeiro, March 18th, 2024. 

 

 Antonio Frias Oliva Neto 

Chief Executive Officer & Investor Relations Officer 

 


